
 

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

 

July 22, 2024 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met July 22, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Keith Roe, Ed Duskie, and 

Brent Beck were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

The minutes of the July 15, 2024, Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

Dawn Snyder, Agency Director of the 12th Judicial District Community Corrections, reviewed and requested 

approval on the revised FY24 year-end outcomes report Adult services and FY24 year-end outcomes report 

Juvenile services. She also requested approval on the FY25 Adult revised budget, FY25 Carryover 

Reimbursement Budget for Adult and Juvenile.  Ed Duskie moved, and Brent Beck seconded to approve the 

revised FY24 year-end outcomes report Adult services and FY24 year-end outcomes report Juvenile services. 

Motion passed unanimously. Keith Roe moved, and Ed Duskie seconded, to approve the FY25 Adult revised 

budget, FY25 Carryover Reimbursement Budget for Adult and FY25 Carryover Reimbursement Budget 

Juvenile. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, provided a copy of the Sheriff ‘s Department policy for use of the fitness center. 

 

James Vaughan, Solid Waste Director, said he emailed the inspector with a response as to the work completed 

from the State Inspection. The Commissioners discussed hours of operations at the landfill. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:52 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk                    Ed Duskie, Vice-Chairman 

 

 

 


